Transparency data: Liverpool Harbour
Revision Order

Updated: Documents added

On 1 August 2018, Mersey Docks and Harbour Company (MDHC) made a formal
application to the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) under section 14 of
the Harbours Act 1964 for a Harbour Revision Order (HRO) in respect of works
to be undertaken within the limits of the Port by Liverpool City Council.

The Order would authorise the construction and maintenance of works and other
facilities at the Port within the limits of deviation shown on the associated
plans. The works comprise the construction of a reinforced concrete suspended
deck, a cruise liner terminal building, a vehicular and pedestrian linkspan
bridge, a new floating pontoon and two steel mono pile mooring dolphins.

The Order would also authorise the demolition of the existing timber and
concrete decked jetty known as Princes Jetty, as well as modifications to the
existing landing stage.

The application is undergoing a 42 day public consultation, starting on 10
August 2018. The deadline for submitting comments is 21 September 2018. For
further information on the consultation process, please review the
advertisement notice.

Due to file size constraints not all documents have been uploaded to the
public register. Documents not included on the public register are detailed
within the ‘Public Register Documents list’ included above. If you wish to be
provided with any of these documents please contact the harbour orders team
via the harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk inbox.

If you would like to make a representation please do so in writing via the
harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk inbox. Representations should quote
reference DC10147.
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